
  

 

  

 

Partner webinar—you’re invited 

Tuesday, January 25, 1:30-2:30 p.m. ET 
  

 

Join Life Unites Us for our monthly webinar series, which brings together 

partners working in the field of opioid use disorder and recovery. We hope you 

will attend our upcoming presentation:  

Addiction, parents, caregivers, and families 

Tuesday, January 25, 1:30-2:30 p.m. ET 

This month’s webinar will be led by two experts in this field:  

• Stephen D’Antonio, executive vice president of Shatterproof 

• Rhonda Miller, founder and executive director of Speak Up for Ben and 

OASIS Community Center 

In this month's webinar, we will: 

• Present four solutions parents and caregivers can utilize to support 

children affected by substance use disorder 

• Shed light on how addiction is a "family disease," affecting each person's 

mental, physical, and social health 

• Connect participants with resources to support family members and 

themselves  

We hope you can join us and our partners from across Pennsylvania. 

 

Download this flyer to share with your networks. 

 

  

 

  

https://link.zixcentral.com/u/0b5fd63a/pCupUPNy7BGr353DhnsoMg?u=https%3A%2F%2Flifeunitesus.us10.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df19fe77f649334655bf8f6600%26id%3D7551ed1dc6%26e%3Dca5e7ae11c


Register here to join the conversation  
 

  

 

  

 

Join Life Unites Us as an official campaign partner! 

 

As a partner, you get access to:  

• Exclusive social media graphics that fight stigma 

• Curated campaign videos and testimonials to share with your 

community  

• Data around stigma in the community on our portal 

• Direct input on upcoming webinar training sessions 

• Our campaign network 

Interested in joining us? Complete this interest form, and a member of our team 

will be in touch.  

 

   

 

Hosted by Life Unites Us 

A campaign to reduce stigma around opioid use disorder across  Pennsylvania. 

Interested in becoming a partner? Have questions? We would love to hear from you. 

Email us at info@lifeunitesus.com.   

This effort is a partnership between DDAP, Penn State Harrisburg, Shatterproof, and PGP 

(The Public Good Projects).  
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Information is not intended or implied to be a substitute for professional medical advice, diagnosis or treatment. All content, 
including text, graphics, images, and information, contained in or available through this email is for general information 
purposes only. 

  

 


